Bepartment of Education
Region Il
DIVISION OF ANGELES CITY
Jesus Street, Pulungbulu, Angeles City

Tel. No.(045) 322-5722; 322-4702/Fax Nos. (045)887-6099 .
email address: angeles.city@deped.gov.ph

H

DeRerriygzg adpl Siy

Diligion of City Sl wo!

DIVISIO MORANDUM Lo
No. 5. 2017

CORRIGENDUM TO REGIONAL MEMORANDUM NO. ’1 94, 8. 2017
(2017 Special Education (SPED) Festival of Talents and Fun Day and
Search for Best SPED Teacher implementers)

To:  Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

It Aftached is Regional Memorandum No. 202, s. 2017 entitled Corigendum to
Regional Memorandum No. 194, s. 2017 (2017 Special Education (SPED) Festival of
Talents and Fun Day and Search for Best SPED Teacher Implementers), informing all
concerned about the change in the scheduled date to December 7, 2017 due to
the declaration of December 8, 2017 as national holiday to celebrate the Feast of
Immaculate Conception of Mary.

A For more information, contact Dr. Rosalinda S. Ibarra at telephone number
0917-320-8745 or through email address: region3@deped.gov.ph.

3 Dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Encl: As stated.
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November 27, 2017

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
NP9 52017

To: All Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs of Curriculum Implementation Division
Division Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary School Principals

CORRIGENDUM TO REGIONAL MEMORANDUM 194, S. 2017 (2017 SPECIAL
EDUCATION (SPED) FESTIVAL OF TALENTS AND FUN DAY AND SEARCH FOR
BEST SPED TEACHER IMPLEMENTERS)

1. Relative to Regional Memorandum No. 194, s, 2017 entitled 2017 Special
Education (SPED) Festival of Talents and Fun Day and Search for Best SPED
Teacher Implementers, the scheduled date will be changed to December
7. 2017 due to declaration of December 8 as national holiday to
celebrate the Feast of Immaculate Conception of Mary.

2.  For more information, all concerned may contact Dr. Rosalinda S. Ibarra

at telephone number 0917-3208745 or through email address
region3@deped.gov.ph.

3. Al other provisions stated in the said Memorandum still remain in effect.

4.  Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

MALCOLM S. GARMA, CESO V
Director Il
Officer-In-Charge
: Office of the Regional Director
L
cImd5/cimdis

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:

CHANGES
OFFICIALS
PROGRAM

Page 1 of 1



